

From: Jane Griffin [mailto:JaneGriffin@seeda.co.uk] 
Sent: 20 January 2011 16:01
To: Planning
Subject: 10/01780/Hybrid NW Bicester Eco Town
Thank you for consulting SEEDA on this application.  It does not appear to meet our criteria but we welcome the scheme and its eco credentials.

Regards

Jane Griffin

Jane Griffin

Planning and Infrastructure Policy Manager

SEEDA

Cross Lanes

Guildford 

GU1 1YA

01483 470197
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